
	
  

	
  

Dear Presidium and Dear fellow delegates, 

 

Worldwide there are many countries and many currencies. It is our belief that in a global world as ours it is 
important to benefit all cost saving opportunities. Yearly all WDSF members and WDSF itself spend a lot 
of money with bank charges, exchange rates and other related costs. 

Since ever WDSF as its bank accounts located in a Swiss bank in Switzerland. We think that all WDSF 
members and WDSF itself would have a lot to gain if the bank account would operate in Euro currency. 

The cost of bank transfers, payments licenses and others has extra costs because we are always dealing 
with Swiss franc. Changing to Euro currency account would immediately save money to WDSF in its 
European transactions and it would also save money to all the 21 WDSF members that Euro as their 
national currency. For all the WDSF members that do not use euro it will be almost the same, with the 
difference that we are changing the money reference into a more common currency. 

Where a Worldwide Sport organization has its bank accounts does not interfere in anything regarding its 
prestige. This is a matter of being practical. WDSF has an official address in Switzerland, an office in 
Spain and the members of the Presidium are from different countries and even continents. That is a 
positive aspect of a worldwide organization as ours. 

Please have this proposal into account and think of it as a practical subject that would make many 
members and WDSF much easier. 

 

Best regards, 

Alberto Rodrigues 

President 

	
  


